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March 13, 2020 

In light of concerns about the emerging health crisis associated with the current Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) outbreak as well as the ongoing INFLUENZA season, we are implementing the following 
to mitigate concerns, protect our employees, and prevent contagion. 

As of this date, it is important to recognize that Milford is NOT in a high-risk area. The Town 
administration continues to monitor the situation on a daily basis and is committed to 
modifications if and when they become necessary. 

The Milford Recreation Department will evaluate upcoming trips, events and programs on a 
case by case basis.  A decision will be made to proceed (with or without modifications), 
postpone or cancel.  An attempt will be made to notify all participants of any changes by email 
and then by phone call.  Please make every attempt to respond to the emails as it is expected 
for staff to be extra busy with these changes. 

For programs, trips and events that are being held as planned we have stepped up our efforts 
for cleaning and disinfecting areas following the recommendations of the CDC.  We also 
encourage you to follow the recommendations of the CDC which include proper and frequent 
handwashing and staying home if sick. 

If you are not feeling well or are uncomfortable attending our trip, program or event and it’s 
past our typical cancellation period, please stay home.  We will offer a more liberal cancellation 
policy to the community if needed. 

Finally, if you have any questions or concerns at all please contact Arene Berry, Milford 
Recreation Director at 249-0625 or aberry@milford.nh.gov. 

 

 
 
 
 

TOWN OF MILFORD 
RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

mailto:aberry@milford.nh.gov

	TOWN OF MILFORD

